
Please support HB 2728. I support banning coyote killing contests. Killing contests harm our state’s reputation. Killing contests 
violate conservation hunting ethics. Killing contests damage New Mexico’s rural economy. Killing contests are ineffective at 
managing coyotes. Killing contests offend our community’s sense of fairness and common decency. Killing contests threaten public 
safety. 


